
Tuesday, October 3-ACT Senior Retake 

Dear Senior: 

On October 3, you have the opportunity to retake the ACT to improve your score.  This ACT will 

be offered at Dobyns-Bennett at no cost to you, but you have to be registered soon.  If you 

intend to take the ACT on October 3, you must return this form by the following deadlines: 

 

Return by August 16 if you plan to test with accommodations (extended time, etc.). 

Return by August 23 if you are testing with no accommodations (standard time limits).   

*If you do not plan to take the ACT on October 3, you do not need to return this form. 

 

Please fill out below, and return this form to Mrs. Emmette, Testing Coordinator, in Room E220 

(science pod).   

 

_____________________         _____________________             ______________________  

Last Name             First Name      Middle Name 

 

___________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address 

 

Check one: 

____________  I am testing without accommodations (regular time limits). 

 

____________ I am requesting the same accommodations I used on the April ACT.   

 

Questions:  E-mail Mrs. Emmette at jemmette@k12k.com.   


